
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 1st November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our School Sports Partnership with Arthur Mellows Village College and being part of the SOKE 

cluster of schools, Year 4 pupils have been given an opportunity to take part in a SOKE Sports Hall Athletics 

event at Arthur Mellows Village College on Wednesday 23rd November 2022 between 09:25am – 

12:30pm. Children will be travelling to and from AMVC by coach. 

 

Your child will need to come to school in their full Norwood PE kit and in particular trainers. This lesson will 

be instead of their usual PE lesson on a Tuesday. Therefore, for this week only, PE kits will not need to be in 

school until the Wednesday for this event. Pupils must bring their school uniform with them as will need to 

get changed on returning to school.   

 

Pupils should bring a healthy snack with them which can be taken to AMVC and a full water bottle – please 

ensure this is named as other schools will be in attendance.  

 

Norwood staff will be accompanying the children for the duration of the event. Please complete the 

attached permission slip and return to school via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk by Monday 21st November 

2022.  

 

Thank you for your continued support with sporting opportunities. 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins                                                      Mrs Reynolds 

PE Lead and Year 4 Teacher                             Head Teacher 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

SOKE Sports Hall Athletics – Wednesday 23rd November 2022  

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Year: ______________ 

 

I give consent for my child to attend the Soke Sports Hall Athletics on Wednesday 23rd November 2022 and 

to travel on a coach to and from Arthur Mellows Village College. 

 

 

Signed: __________________________________ Parent/Carer Date: __________________________ 

 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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